
If illness, immobility or other health-related issues prevent you or a loved one 

from joining in the Sunday celebration of the Eucharist, please know that 

Ministers to the Homebound are available to bring the Holy Eucharist, pray and 

visit with parishioners who unable to leave their place of residence.

For more information, please contact 

Deb Shinder in the Parish Office, 248.646.2244 x307 or dshinder@hnchurch.org
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